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The Tioga County Sheriff’s Office is asking for the assistance of the public with identifying 
the subject in the below photographs. These photos were taken from a surveillance 
camera in the early morning hours of 11/15/2021 at a residence on Prospect Street in the 
Village of Owego. It is believed that the subject pictured entered a residence unlawfully 
and stole property. Anyone with information is asked to contact the Tioga County Sheriff’s 
Office Criminal Investigation Division at (607)687-1010. The public can also leave an 
anonymous tip on our website.  
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